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Draft changes in the Code of Obligation (Sustainability Aspects)

AFBS comments the changes in the Code of Obligation regarding Sustainability Aspects. The main concerns are the

intended inclusion of all banks for the reporting duties, the standards considered equivalent and the transition

period.
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